
COMMUNITY SERVICE SQUADRON


MEMO


Oxfam Trailwalker 2020 Service Cancelled


         Due to increasing COVID-19 cases and the continuous uncertainties pertaining to the pandemic, the 

organisation announced the cancellation of the coming Oxfam Trailwalker 2020 event. Thank you everyone 

for your support and Oxfam Trailwalker will be held again in Mid-November 2021.


	 Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact the undersigned of this memo.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	          	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	       (Flt Lt  Cherry C Y CHAN)

  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  	 	 	 	    OC CSS
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